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This page is proudly 
sponsored by the Town 
of Andover in gratitude for the 
Beacon’s commitment to our citizens.

Please vote for all fourteen candidates on the Democratic Ticket!

Governor Tom Sherman

US Senator Maggie Hassan

US Representative Ann McLane Kuster

Executive Councilor Cinde Warmington

NH Senator Richard Lobban

NH Representatives
Merrimack District 5 (vote for 2) Ken Wells

Lorna Carlisle

NH Representative
Merrimack District 26 David Nesbitt

Sheriff David Croft

County Attorney Paul Halvorsen

County Treasurer Susan Cragin

Register of Deeds Erica Davis

Register of Probate Jane Bradstreet

County Commissioner David Karrick

Vote to protect our

PUBLIC EDUCATIONPUBLIC EDUCATION

REPRODUCTIVE LIBERTYREPRODUCTIVE LIBERTY
&

VOTING RIGHTS!VOTING RIGHTS!

November 8
8 A.M.–7 P.M.

Paid Political Advertisement 
Paid for by the Andover Democrats

PO Box 233, East Andover NH 03231 
Fiscal Agent, William Bardsley

From the NHEC October Newsletter
Press release

As part of a bill passed by the New Hampshire Legislature and signed by Governor 
Sununu last month, $35 million in funding for emergency energy assistance will be 
available this fall and winter for low to moderate income New Hampshire residents.

Households with incomes between 60% to 75% of the state median income 
could receive $650 in assistance towards their heating and electric bills. Assistance 
towards heating and electric bills for New Hampshire residents with incomes be-
low 60% of the state median income is available through New Hampshire’s Fuel 
Assistance Program and the Electric Assistance Program.

To apply for any of these programs, contact your local Community Action 
Agency at CAPnh.org/home.

Emergency Energy Bill Provides 
Help with High Energy Costs

Local photographer Cindy Benson is shown snapping a photo of Oeschi-
nensee during her recent hiking trip to Switzerland.  She’ll share scenes 

and stories from her trip for Travel Night at the Andover Community Hub 
on Wednesday, November 16, at 6:30 PM. Cindy hiked for a week with a 
group of six women in the beautiful Bernese Oberland area of Switzerland 
and visited friends in Reichenbach and Bischwihr, France, as well. The eve-
ning is free, open to the public, and refreshments will be served. All are 
welcome. For further information, contact TheAndoverHub@gmail.com or 
603 735-5509.

#ImInTheBeacon

#ImInTheBeacon !
If you spot your photo in this issue of the Beacon, take a selfi e 

with that page and share it on Facebook using #ImInTheBeacon.
#ImInTheBeacon


